
      
 

BEAUMONT-CHERRY VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF INTEREST 

 TO SERVE ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

Notice is hereby given that a vacancy currently exists on the Board of Directors 

Division 2 of the Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District (District). The term of the 

vacancy expires December 07, 2018. 
 
At the regular meeting of the Board of Directors held on August 23, 2018, the Board 

by a vote of 3 to 0, determined that the prudent method of filling the vacancy caused 

by the resignation of Director Claudeen Diaz, would be by appointment pursuant to 

California Government Code Section 1780. A Notice of Vacancy has been posted at 

the following six locations: City of Beaumont City Hall, Beaumont District Library, 

Cherry Valley Grange, San Gorgonio Pass Water Agency, Beaumont Cherry Valley 

Recreation and Park District, and on the District’s website at www.bcvwd.org. 
 
Division 2 is generally located in parts of the City of Beaumont. Division 2 is 

approximately located west of Cherry Avenue, east of Beaumont Avenue, south of 

Thirteenth Street, and north of the east-west projection of the southerly side of Four 

Seasons Circle (and inclusive of the K. Hovnanian Four Seasons at Beaumont 

Development). 
 
Interested parties must be citizens of the United States, registered voters in 

Riverside County and reside within the boundaries of Division 2. (Maps are 

available at the District office or can be viewed on the District’s 

website).   
 
Interested parties should file their letters of interest including a short biography to Ms. 

Yolanda Rodriguez, Recording Secretary to the Board of Directors of the Beaumont-

Cherry Valley Water District by September 19, 2018 12:00 p.m. (noon), to be 

considered. 
 
The Board of Directors will schedule public interviews of prospective candidates, if 

necessary, at i t s  Regular Board Meeting scheduled for September 27, 2018, at 

6:00 p.m.  


